
Homegoing of Dr. Charles T. Smith, former VP At Large for the 
National Baptist Congress of Christian Education 

 

It is with great sadness that the Shiloh 

Missionary Baptist Church of Baton Rouge, 

Louisiana announces the passing of Pastor 

Emeritus Dr. Charles T. Smith on 

September 11, 2012.  Pastor Smith served 

the Shiloh Church as Pastor for 50 

years.  During his tenure as Pastor he also 

served as Vice-President At-Large of the 

National Baptist Congress of Christian 

Education, Vice-President of the Louisiana 

Missionary Baptist State Convention, and 

President of the 4th District Baptist 

Association. 

 

Please note the following services: 

Friday, September 14, 2012 
Viewing: 4pm-6pm 

Musical Tribute:  6pm-7pm 
 

Saturday, September 15, 2012 
Viewing:  10am-Noon 

Homegoing Service:  Noon 
 

Services will be held at: 
Shiloh Missionary Baptist Church 

185 Eddie Robinson Sr. Drive 
Baton Rouge, LA 70802 

(225) 343-0640 

Arrangements have been entrusted to Hall Davis & Son Funeral Service, 
9348 Scenic Hwy. Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70807, Office-(225) 778-1612; 
Fax-(225) 778-1613. 

Condolences and expressions of sympathy can be emailed to Sis. Eula V. 
Smith at RevCTSmithCondolences@gmail.com or faxed to 225-346-8065.  

We ask that you remember the Smith family and the Shiloh Missionary 
Baptist Church family in your prayers. 
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